
 

Governor Macquarie Rose –Signature 

Rose of the Hunter Valley Regional 

Rose Society 

Members of the Hunter Valley  
meet on the second Saturday 
of the month at 1.30 p.m.  
 
All meetings cancelled until 
further notice. 
 
For further information contact:  
 
Tracy Whyte –  Chair 
tracywhyte20@gmail.com 
 
Helen Dawson – Secretary 
martin.dawson@bigpond.com 
 
Ian Mead- Treasurer 
ianmead.propertymaintenance@ 
gmail.com 
 

Or Dorothy Snedden 
(hospitality) on:  
PHONE: 02 49338121        
 

Fortnightly Profile – May 2020 
Please keep sending your photo’s.  

This edition, our roses have been 

grown by Joan Collins. 

 
City of Goulburn and Candy 

Stripe.  

This beautiful apricot orange has a 

slight perfume. Grown for her 

husband Bill who was born in 

Goulburn in 1922. Candy Stripe is 

grown by Joan because it’s pretty. 

 
Gallipoli 

This stunning red is grown in 

remembrance of the occasion. 

Good grower and disease 

resistant. 

 

 

 

        
Seduction 

This pale pink rose is a vigorous 

grower with large numbers of 

blooms. Disease resistant  and 

always has flowers. 

Now is the time to prepare your 

beds for new, or transplanting of 

roses in June. I hope some of our 

featured roses are giving you  

ideas. 

 

 
For your stock of Neutrog please 

contact Geoff Johnson on 

ph:49372635.Stay home, enjoy your 

garden, stay well. 
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